

The HCBS Report Card project is led by the Minnesota Board on Aging. The board works closely with the Department of Human Services and the Department of Health to manage the project.

HCBS Report Card Stakeholder Update

Date: Tuesday June 24th, 2014

From: Krista Boston, Director – Consumer Choices Team and

Megan Sheppard – HCBS Project Lead (Megan is joining the project until the final

lead position is hired.)

Weekly Update Email Blast:

THANK YOU to all people who participated in the stakeholder meetings last week in St. Paul and Alexandria. We had some very helpful discussions.

Currently, we are compiling the summary from the stakeholder meetings as well as the consumer focus groups, and will send that out as soon as possible. There are no other updates for this week. Expect the next email blast after the 4th of July holiday. Enjoy your holiday week!

Ongoing Announcements:

1. A reminder that a DHS video conference is scheduled for August 14th at 8:30AM. Please hold the date if you are unable to attend a road show.

2.	Stakeholders will be updated on a regular basis. Please forward this email to others who you think might be interested, and have them email Megan Sheppard (megan.sheppard@state.mn.us). She will put you on the next stakeholder list.